
From: Stewart, Melissa WLRS:EX <Melissa.Stewart@gov.bc.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 10:02 AM 
To: Chair Leonard Hiebert <leonard.hiebert@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Invitation: Wildlife Habitat Area Engagement Session hosted by The Ministry of Water, Land and 
Resources Stewardship  
  
Re: Wildlife Habitat Area Engagement Opportunity  
  
Dear Leonard,  
   
This letter is to invite you to an engagement session at Northern Lights College on March 6, 2025 hosted 
by the Ministry of Water, Land and Resources Stewardship. The engagement session is to explore the 
possible establishment of a Wildlife Management Area within and possibly beyond the Bear Mountain 
Community Pasture.  
  
The purpose of the meeting is to provide information regarding BC’s Conservation Lands Program and 
Wildlife Management Areas and seek input from First Nations, stakeholders, and interested parties 
regarding the opportunities and challenges needing to be considered as we explore the values and 
interests of First Nations, user groups, and community members of this important area.  
  
Meeting details:  
  
Event: Wildlife Habitat Area Engagement Session  
Date: March 6, 2025  
Time: 9:00 am  
Location: Northern Lights College – Dawson Creek Location- CCET Common Room  
Notes: Lunch will be provided.  There will not be a virtual option for this meeting, in-person only. 
  
Please RSVP by March 3rd by responding to this email or calling Melissa Stewart at 778 576 1158.  
  
If further information or clarification is required, please contact me at 250-795-4169 or e-mail 
ken.dobb@gov.bc.ca.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Ken Dobb, RPF  
Project Manager, Land Use Planning and Cumulative Effects| Northeast Region  
Ministry of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship  
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